
 

 
June 19, 2025 
 
For Immediate Release  
 
Contact:  Meghan Everette, director of teaching and learning 
                 801-538-7739 ∙ meghan.everette@schools.utah.gov 
 
 
 

Utah State Board of Education Seeks Public Feedback on Math Standards 
 

SALT LAKE CITY – The Utah State Board of Education (USBE) is seeking public feedback on the 

revision of the Draft P-12 Utah Core Mathematics Standards. These standards have been 

released for a 90-day public review period as of June 19, 2025.  

The Draft P-12 Utah Core Mathematics Standards can be accessed here: 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/13dP29OEUd-OqXzifBBpEPhCBFiuCPfgC/view?usp=sharing. 

USBE is seeking public comment no later than September 17th at 11:59 p.m. To submit 

your comments, click the following link and submit the survey below or attend one of our 

upcoming meetings: https://usbe.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_77KoDfV2plDjd3w 

USBE will host public comment meetings on: 

●​ July 21, 2025, 9 to 11 a.m. 

●​ Canyons School District (Canyons Center Conference Room) 

●​ 9361 S 300 East, Sandy, Utah 84070 

●​ Parking: Enter through the doors facing south. Overflow parking is available in 

the church parking lot directly to the north and at Mt. Jordan Middle School to 

the west. 

●​ July 23, 2025, 4 to 6 p.m. 

●​ Virtual Zoom Meeting  

●​ Registration Link:  

https://schools-utah-gov.zoom.us/meeting/register/uPpDrTE2TLiMYXEuJF8PMw 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/13dP29OEUd-OqXzifBBpEPhCBFiuCPfgC/view?usp=sharing
https://usbe.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_77KoDfV2plDjd3w
https://schools-utah-gov.zoom.us/meeting/register/uPpDrTE2TLiMYXEuJF8PMw


●​ August 1, 2025, 9 to 11 a.m. 

●​ Washington County School District (Coral Cliffs Professional Learning Center) 

●​ 2060 N 2100 W St. George, UT 84770 

●​ CCPLC Rooms 3 and 4 

●​ August 13, 2025, 1 to 3 p.m. 

●​ Ogden School District (Bldg 2 Conference Rooms A & B) 

●​ 1950 Monroe Blvd Ogden, UT 84401 

●​ Parking: Best parking available on the Northeast side of building 2 or on the 

South end of the campus at the corner of Monroe Blvd and 20th Street. 
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